
    
 

Dear, 

The Institute for Biomedical Ethics at the University of Basel (IBMB) would like to extend a 
warm invitation to you for an upcoming workshop aiming to explore implications of introducing 
Artificial Intelligence (AI) in healthcare for professionals and patients. The workshop is 
organized by two IBMB research teams as part of the National Research Programme NRP77 
“Digital Transformation”. 
During the morning the focus will be on AI applications in hospitals and particularly on clinical 
decision support systems (CDSS), while the afternoon will concern the use of smart technologies 
in the care of older people. The workshop will delve into the intricate interplay between AI and 
medical ethics. 

Details of the workshop are as follows: 

Title: Artificial Intelligence in hospital and elder care 

Date: November 1st 2023 

Time: 10:00 – 17:00 

Location: Regenzzimmer 111, Kollegienhaus, Basel Universität, Peterplatz 1, 4051 Basel 

Workshop Highlights: 

• Gain insights from research results in the fields of AI and medical ethics. 
• Engage in panel discussions that will dissect the ethical complexities arising from the 

integration of AI in hospital settings and the care of elderly patients. 
• Participate in interactive roundtables discussions, where you can share your thoughts, 

experiences, and ideas with fellow participants. 
• Network with professionals, academics, and researchers who share a passion for 

addressing the ethical challenges in AI-driven healthcare. 

To ensure an engaging and productive event, we kindly ask you to confirm your attendance by 
registering through the following link (before the 22nd of October): 
https://forms.gle/TrdtMDXwNfwmDRQY9. 

For information on the workshop, please see the attached program. Feel free to extend this 
invitation to colleagues or peers who might find this workshop relevant and enlightening. 

Please reach out to us at giorgia.lorenzini@unibas.ch for any questions.  

We look forward to your participation in this workshop! 

Warm regards, 

Prof. Bernice Elger & PD Dr. Tenzin Wangmo 
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